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OUI Inc. Presented
and Exhibited at
APAO 2025 in India

Organizations Involved:

　From April 3 to 6, 2025, OUI Inc. participated in the 40th Asia-Pacific
Academy of Ophthalmology Congress (APAO 2025), held in New Delhi,
India. Our CEO, Dr. Shimizu, orthoptist Mr. Nishimura, and Dr. Rohan
each delivered academic presentations. while our team showcased the
Smart Eye Camera at our corporate booth—facilitating valuable
exchanges with ophthalmologists and healthcare professionals from
around the world.

The topics presented by OUI Inc. were as follows:
Dr. Shimizu
 “Utilizing Artificial Intelligence for Cataract Diagnosis From Portable Slit-
Lamp Video Images”
 Presented on the use of AI to diagnose cataracts from videos captured
by a portable slit-lamp device.

Mr. Nishimura
 “Communication in Hospitals Using a Smartphone-Based Portable Slit-
Lamp Microscope with Image Filing Capability”
 Shared research on in-hospital communication using a smartphone-
based portable slit-lamp with image filing functions.

Dr. Rohan
 “Overcoming Barriers: Portable Eye Care in a Nursing Home Setting”
 Discussed practical applications and challenges of providing portable
ophthalmic care in nursing home environments.

 Our Smart Eye Camera garnered strong interest during the exhibition.
Many healthcare professionals visited our booth, and several doctors
either purchased the device or expressed serious intent to adopt it. .
Through product demonstrations, we engaged in meaningful
conversations and felt a strong sense of global support and enthusiasm
for our mission.
  OUI Inc. remains committed to strengthening international
partnerships and advancing ophthalmic care worldwide.
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Through our Smart Eye Camera, OUI Inc.'s
vision is to reduce blindness in the world
by 50% by 2025 by delivering appropriate
diagnoses to patients who have not been
able to receive eyecare. So far, we have
conducted various pilot projects in more
than 20 countries around the world,
including Asia and Africa, in cooperation
with local ophthalmologists, NGOs,
medical institutions, and international
organizations. The internationally
recognized CE marking is expected to
further increase the recognition and
confidence in the Smart Eye Camera, not
only in the European market but also in
Asia and Africa. In our current corporate
stage, the pilot projects are necessary to
understand the obstacles of developing
countries where our product may flourish
to help the maximum number of people
in need. That is why we ask for help, offer
for future collaboration from all of you,
our possible partner, to get the Smart Eye
Camera delivered all across the globe to
get the proper diagnoses and treatment
that all people deserve!

LET'S COLLABORATE!
FEEL FREE TO CONTACT
US!

CONTACT:
Department of Global Business, OUI Inc. Shintaro
Nakayama: p.shintaro@ouiinc.jp 
Rina Ishimaru: ri.univ8@gmail.com

MORE INFO:
Website: https://ouiinc.jp/en 
Medium: https://oui-eng2019.medium.com/


